
To Whom It May Concern:

Attached are the files for a development application received by the City of Bloomington.

Johnny Meeker
McGough, 2737 Fairview Ave N.
St. Paul, MN  55113
Easement Vacation

LEGAL DESCRIPTION: BLOOMINGTON CENTRAL STATION 7TH ADDITION 
Lot: OLB, 

The City of Bloomington staff contact for this review is:

Bruce Bunker
(952) 563-4546
bbunker@BloomingtonMN.gov.

This item is scheduled for City of Bloomington hearings as follows:

01/29/2024
06:30 PM
City Hall Council Chambers

Please provide any comments no later than Jan/08/2024.




